
 
 
 
 
 
Parent-Teacher Organization 

Wednesday 9/13/2023 
 Call to Order & Pledge of Allegiance 
 

 Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, President 
 

 Introductions- PTO officers, Teachers, and Administrators in attendance 
 Stacy Salsavage- President 

 Regina Williams- Vice president  

 Brandy Ralston- Secretary  

 Kim Rebovish- Treasurer  

 

 Treasurer’s Report: Kim Rebovich, Treasurer 
  Beginning Balance: 45,743.67 

  Ending Balance: 20,267.15 

 You can review the treasurers report for a full report.  

 

 Committee Reports 
o Homeroom Parents-Marissa McKenna 

 Home room parents are the liaison amongst the teachers and the parents, you are 
responsible for the class parties. All volunteers must have clearances on file. Home room parents were 
chosen for each grade at the conclusion of the meeting. Changes this year, you must be a parent or a 
legal guardian of the child, and you can not be the home room parent two years in a row.  
 

o Book Fair- Cassie Mills 

 Book fair is happening in the next two weeks. Look out for flyers sent home with 

your children as well as the face book post.  
 

o Yearbook- Lauren Hunzer 

 Year books will be handed out at the beginning of week 09/18/2023 
 

o School Dance- Brandy Ralston 

 Middle School Dance 3/15/2023, and spring dance 5/17/2023. Sign up 

sheet will be posted within the month. I encourage all to ask their 

children for ideas of what they would like to have at the dance. Look out for a face book 

sign up towards the end of the month.  

 
 New Business 



 Spaghetti Dinner for Bus driver, Sue. Pairing up with the bus drivers on 

Sunday 9/25 12-6pm. They are looking for helpers for 9am-7pm. Event will be held at the 

Wilkes Barre township fire hall. $10 adult, and $8 for children. 
 

o Grilled Stickies Fundraiser 

 This will be the first fundraiser of the year. Forms will be sent home with children 

this month with details. 

 

Administrator’s Report- Mrs. Stevens 
  
 Please know if you or your child have concerns you can contact the school. To volunteer all 
clearances must be on file. If you are thinking of volunteering this year, please get those in quickly. 
Volunteer hours encourage 18 hours a year, also a way to earn the hours to be part of the chaperone 
lottery. All hours would need to be logged on the parent portal. 
Trunk or treat happening the Friday prior to Halloween, we are looking for volunteers to decorate their 
vehicle. We provide the handout, but if you wanted to bring back up items you can but you are not 
required to. 
Upcoming Events: 
September 26-28 Scholastic Book Fair All Grades 

on Tuesday 3-6th and 8th grade can go to the book fair. all others will go on the 27th. The 

28th will be a 

make up day. We are offering an e-wallet for electronic transactions. 

September 28 All Pro Dad Breakfast 7:25 a.m. Students & Families Free and open 

to families. 

October 2 Blue Shirt World Day of Bullying Prevention (wear blue) All Grades 

October 6 Noon Dismissal for Students/ Tie-Dye Spirit Day All Grades 

October 6 PM Teacher In-Service Staff 

October 7 Fall Festival: 2:00 p.m. -7:00 p.m. Community, sign up genius is up on the 

schools facebook page to volunteer. You do need clearances to volunteer, and there will be 

a continuous shuttle that runs for the entire event.  

October 9 No School for Students/ Teacher In-Service All Grades 

October 10 World Mental Health Day (wear Yellow) All Grades 

Picture day is incorrect on the activities calendar, Tuesday 10/17th& 18th  

 

Classroom Drawing and 50/50 Drawings 

 Mrs. Harry was selected.  

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 11, 2022 

 Adjournment 
Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions/comments: 
Stacey Salsavage, President – email kobuskys@yahoo.com 

Regina Williams, Vice President – email reggie1327@aol.com 
Kim Rebovish, Treasurer – email bella42771@aol.com 

Brandy Ralston, Secretary – email brandy.ralston@yahoo.com or 

send an email to the general PTO mailbox at bcccspto@gmail.com 


